Hello-goodbye on January 18th

DANDRITE Director Poul Nissen embarks on a new adventure as Vice Dean for research at the Faculty of Natural Sciences from January 1st, 2024.

As the time has come to bid Poul adieu, we invite everyone at DANDRITE to join us for a hello-goodbye gathering, where we get to reminisce the years with Poul as the DANDRITE director, but also looking ahead, when he and his lab will continue as affiliated researchers at DANDRITE. At this occasion we will also welcome Poul Henning Jensen as Interim Director and Magnus Kjærgaard into the management team.

We hope you will all join to make it a fun and memorable occasion.

Please accept this invitation if you expect to participate.



18 January 2024 15:15 - 17:00



Poul will give a toast and talk at 15:30



The MBG Canteen (1873 – 118) Universitetsbyen 81, 8000 Aarhus C



